
Warwick Summer School at The British School, New Delhi 

 

The British School and Warwick University have collaborated again to run the prestigious 

University of Warwick Summer School. Warwick University is one of the UK’s leading Higher 

Education institutions. Warwick Economics is rated in the top three in The Times 

and Sunday Times league table 2016 and in The Complete University Guide’s subject league 

table for Economics for 2017. 

  

The Summer School -A  5 day course in Economics with Finance is aimed at students who are 

entering Years 12 and 13 (British system) or Class 11 and 12 (Indian system) and who have 

completed their IGCSE, CBSE, ICSE or other Year 10 examinations. The Summer School will 

be hosted at The British School, New Delhi from 28 June- 2 July 2017. It will be taught by top 

lecturers from Warwick University, providing students with a unique insight into what it would 

be like to study economics or finance at degree level. In addition to the academic lectures and 

seminars, the Summer School will also include personal development sessions and a gala 

reception and award ceremony for students and their parents. 

  

If you are interested in this excellent opportunity then please find more information, including 

details on how to register at the link below: 

  

http://www.warwick.ac.uk/delhiwess 

 

http://www.warwick.ac.uk/delhiwess

